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Awareness Camp for Weavers and Handicraft Workers 

2018 

 

As per communication received from Ministry of Textile, Regional 

Centre Dehradun participated in the Awareness Camp organized for 

Weavers and Handicraft workers at Sahaspur Dehradun in March 

2018. A good number of weavers and handicraft workers which 

chiefly include women participated in the camp. Regional Director 

Dr Asha Sharma addressed the participants and encouraged them to 

enroll themselves in higher education. The participants were 

explained about the process of admission in IGNOU as well as 

about provision of fee exemption for weaver community for BPP  

and CLP programmes. A good number of participants expressed 

their willingness to join IGNOU programmes. 

 

 

  



 


